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NEBRASKA FBLA MEMBERS RECOGNIZED WITH TOP 10 HONORS AT FBLA
NATIONAL LEADERSHIP CONFERENCE IN ANAHEIM

More than 9,600 of America’s best and brightest high school students traveled to Southern California to establish
their own Legacy of Leadership as they competed for the opportunity to win more than $170,000 in cash awards.
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